
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 1st March 2024 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Maddie (Beech class) - for an impressive story.  

Logan (Hazel class) - for perseverance, hard work and enthusiasm in phonics.   

Freddie (Maple class) - for trying hard in every area and being a good friend.  

Isla (Cherry class) - for being an excellent role model, growing in confidence and trying hard in all her 
learning. 

Ehtesham (Willow class) - for remembering the meaning of the story words we learnt last week. 

Theo (Oak class) - for super independent writing.  

SPRING TERM 2 WEEK 1 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Spring 2 Week 2): 
Monday 4th   - Parents evening 

Tuesday 5th  - Year 2 P.E 

    - FOTAS Cake sale 3.00pm 

Wednesday 6th  - NO Play & Perform club  

    - Parents evening 

Thursday 7th  - Year 1 P.E. 

    - Singing Club - 3.15pm - 4pm 

    - World Book Day - dress as a word (see letter) 

Friday 8th    - Year 2 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are 
as  informed as possible about online safety.  

What Parents and Carers Need to Know about: Disney+ 

In 2019, media titan Disney launched its own streaming platform, intending to challenge the likes 
of Netflix and Amazon Prime. Giving (often exclusive) access to shows and movies – such as the 
legendary studio’s animated classics and the revered Star Wars back catalogue – Disney+ has been 
a colossal success, proving popular with viewers of all ages.  

Despite Disney’s reputation for wholesome, child-friendly content, however, there’s far more material available on their 
platform – some of which is aimed exclusively at adults. This could easily fly under the radar, given the company’s general 
image. This week’s guide has useful tips to help your family sit back, relax and enjoy what Disney+ has to offer. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME THIS 
WEEK: 

NEWSLETTER 

WORLD BOOK DAY LETTER 

FOTAS  NEWSLETTER 

SINGING CLUB EMAIL 

Values 
tokens total 
this week:    

125 
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